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Thursday 2nd March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Year 5 Trip to Greenwich Royal Observatory & Maritime Museum Friday 10th March 2023 

 

As part of our science learning around space this term, year 5 will be visiting the Royal 

Observatory. The visit will include a viewing of the planetarium show, as well as a self-

guided tour around the Maritime Museum. 

 

On the day of their trip, the two classes will leave school at different times: 

 

Mr Vousden’s class:   Miss Holder’s class: 

Leave school at 10.30 am   Leave school at 10 am  

 

Both classes will be back before the end of the school day. 

 

If the weather is nice, we hope to have lunch in Greenwich Park; if it is raining, we will 

use the Maritime Museum café. 

 

Your child will need a packed lunch and a bottle of water; please ensure it is nut-free 

and no glass bottles or fizzy drinks. Please make sure your child is wearing appropriate 

clothing for the weather on the day – we will be walking to and from the Royal 

Observatory, the Maritime Museum and school.  

 

As always, we welcome and appreciate additional help; if you are able to come 

along, please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible, and they will 

inform you of specific details. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Best wishes, 

Year 5 Team 

 
 


